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Monthly Board Meeting
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Contact Us:
bbtccsr@bristolbay.com

PO Box 259 King Salmon, AK 99613

Dial Before you Dig
If you are planning on digging or

doing any construction, please

call us for a free locate. We

require a 2 day notice to locate

before you start your digging

project. (907)246-3403

Announcements 

Office Closures
December 25th, 2023

Christmas Day
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BBTC is please to announce our new Board Members; 

David(Buck) Williams - Nushagak River District
Jeffrey Elbie - Naknek River District
John Rhyshek - Naknek River District

USDA Reconnect 3 Update- Build starting fall 2024

All of us at Bristol Bay Communications Group wish you have a
Merry Christmas and safe travels for those flying out to see
family. 
BBCP will have a table at the the Christmas Bazaar in Dillingham
on December 16th 2023, we can’t wait to see everyone!
We are in the planning phase to upgrade sites in Manakotak to 4G
LTE as well as looking at ways to improve coverage on Aleknagik
Rd in our coverage area of Dillingham. 
SPECIAL NOTE; We want to hear from our members, letting us
know how we are doing. All new systems require optimization and
we are still looking for ways to improve our coverage. Doing this
could be as simple as adjusting an antenna or adding a new radio
sector. We welcome customer feed back and we will listen.   

Merry Christmas


